
 

Consultation on the Draft 
Hemswell & Harpswell 

Neighbourhood Plan is underway 
until the end of February 2020. 

 

Hemswell & Harpswell Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group need you 
to comment on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan, to ensure it reflects 
your input from our previous community engagement events. 

You can view the plan on 

Hemswell Parish Council Website: 

http://parishes.lincolnshire.gov.uk/Hemswell/section.asp?docId=130160 

Copies of the plan can be emailed on request to: 
philburton001@gmail.com 

A copy will also be available in the Village Hall 

A “Drop In” Consultation Event will be held on Saturday 22nd Feb 
between 12:00 and 3pm in the Village Hall where your questions can 
be answered, and you can provide your comments. 

You can also email your comments to: philburton001@gmail.com 

Please come along and support your Neighbourhood plan 


